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Welcome 

Welcome to the third edition of the Macedonian Community Language School Newsletter.  This 
Newsletter includes details of class commencement dates for Term 4. 

School Opening 

The Macedonian Community of WA Inc celebrated its official opening of the 
Macedonian Community Language School on the 8 September 2012.  The School 
was opened by the Honourable Alanah MacTiernan, Mayor for the Town of Vincent. 
The event was well attended with local and interstate guests.  Special guests 
included the Honourable Consulate, Federal, State and Local Government 

representatives, local and interstate teaching 
practitioners, Clergy from the Macedonian Orthodox 
Churches in Perth and representatives from various 
Western Australian community organisations.   
 

Guests enjoyed performances from the School’s Junior 
Class under the guidance of their teachers Ms Gordana 
Lukas and Ms Marika Krstevska and the Community’s 
Dance Group, KUD Goce Delchev, performed 
several traditional Macedonian dances.  The 

Middle and Senior classes lead by their teacher Mr John Ailakis gave a 
great rendition of the Macedonian National Anthem.  Well done to all 

students and teachers.   
 

At the end of the proceedings the 
Community celebrated with an afternoon tea 
in the classroom where parents and families 
were able to view students’ work.  To see 
more photos of this event please visit us on 
Facebook at Macedonian Community of WA. 

Term 4 Commencement Dates 
 

Age Group Commencement Date 
5 – 10 (Junior Class) Monday, 15 October 2012 

11 – 16 (Middle Class) Saturday, 20 October 2012 
Adults (Senior Class) Thursday, 18 October 2012 

 

Revision Classes 

The Macedonian Community Language School will be holding combined revision classes for all students 
attending Middle and Senior classes.  Revision classes will be held at the Macedonian Community of WA 
Inc Centre, 51 Albert Street, North Perth from 6.45pm to 8.15pm on the following evenings: 
30 October 2012; 
20 November 2012; and 
11 December 2012. 
All are welcome and there is no additional charge for this tuition. 

Diary Note 

Junior and Middle class students will be performing at the Sveti Nikola (St Nicholas) Community celebrations 
on 16 December, 2012.   This is an important day in the calendar of the Macedonian Orthodox Church and 

is celebrated by our Community with a church service followed by a Community luncheon at the 
Macedonian Community of WA Inc Centre.  Students will have an opportunity to demonstrate their 
language learning and parents and families will be able to admire their achievements.  More information 
will be provided to parents via email.  Academic Effort and Academic Achievement awards for all class 
groups will also be presented on the day.  Please put this important date in your diary. 
Contact Us 

For language school related enquires please email language@macedoniawa.com.au.  For general 
enquiries please email admin@macedoniawa.com.au or telephone 9328 7852.  All suggestions are 
welcome. 
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